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Aberdeen Circuit Youth Retreat 

 

 
 

On December 2, 2023 at St. Paul's Lutheran Church in Aberdeen; Youth, DCE, Vicar, and Pastors 
of Circuit 1 (Aberdeen) gathered for a youth retreat. This was the second year holding this event 
for our youth. The retreat included Catechism and High School students. 
 
It serves to connect our youth and support the good instruction already taking place in our congre-
gations. So we began with Matins and ended with Vespers. Sessions were divided between H.S. 
and Catechism students. The H.S. students studied various topics and the catechism students 
reviewed the first three parts of the catechism. They also enjoyed lunch and games. It served as a 
wonderful way to connect with their brothers and sisters in Christ remembering that they are not 
alone in their confession of Christ Jesus. 
 
It is a blessing to gather together these youth and church workers for worship, study, and fellow-
ship. We pray that in these small ways the Lord would only continue to be at work to root them in 
Christ Jesus forever.  


